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UWG Rules Committee 
Meeting Minute 

 
Meeting Date: 10/25/22 
Meeting Time: 8:00 AM  
Meeting Location:  https://westga-
edu.zoom.us/j/89038681128?pwd=WTZFSitRcEsyWTUwdGIwSlZtS1ZPQT09 

Name email College Role Attendance 
Jamie Brandenburg jbranden College of Education  Chair X 
Lok Lew-Yan-Voon lokl College of Art, Culture, 

and Scientific Inquiry 
Senator   

Amanda Shoemake 
Chair-Elect 

amandas University College Senator X 

Jack Wei jwei Richards College of 
Business 

Senator-at-
Large 

 

Yun Cheng ycheng Richards College of 
Business 

Senator X 

John Sewell  johns School of 
Communication, Film, 
and Media 

Representative  

Stacey Morin scarter University College Representative  
Salvador Lopez slopez Richards College of 

Business 
Representative X 

Aleah Brock abrock College of Education 
(COE)  

Representative X 

Laura Miller lmiller College of Art, Culture, 
and Scientific Inquiry 

Representative X 

Craig Schroer craig LIBR Representative  
Cindy Johnson jcynthia Tanner Health System 

School of Nursing 
Representative X 

Ralitsa Akins rakins Provost and VPAA 
appointee 

Administrators  

Erin Williams erint University Council 
appointee 

Administrators X 

 
 
 

Meeting Agenda Items 
 

1. New Business 
a. Approved the minutes from the last meeting.  
b. Jamie gave an update of her reporting at the Faculty Senator Meeting regarding the 
decommission of three individual links in PolicyStat, the decision not to move forward 
regarding the proxy amendment, and policy reviews being released in June and July. 
 

 

https://westga-edu.zoom.us/j/89038681128?pwd=WTZFSitRcEsyWTUwdGIwSlZtS1ZPQT09
https://westga-edu.zoom.us/j/89038681128?pwd=WTZFSitRcEsyWTUwdGIwSlZtS1ZPQT09


Rules Committee Minutes 
 

2. Old Business 
a. Reviews in June and July 

Erin discussed and updated the potential issue of policies needing review in June and July 
when faculty are not on contract and then shared with the committee what she was told 
from the Legal Office regarding policies being sent out during the summer. It seems that 
due to the nature of that office and the roles of those individuals working in it, some 
faculty-related items would need to be disseminated during those months. 

 
Adjourn 
 


